
Subject: Mandatory UIL Legacy Provision Application Webinars for Lamar Consolidated 
HS, Foster High School, Fulshear High School, and Randle High School Families  
Dear Lamar CISD Families:  
The Lamar CISD Student Services Department will host mandatory Zoom webinars to 
provide important information about UIL Legacy Provision Applications and to answer any 
questions.  
Each webinar will begin with a 10–15 minute presentation of the approved information, 
followed by a Q&A session conducted through the chat.  
Please note: Attendance at one of these webinars is required as part of 
the UIL Legacy Provision Application process.  

• A parent or legal guardian must attend.  
• Attendees must be on camera and sign in using the name of the parent or legal 

guardian.  
• If a parent or guardian does not attend one of the 3 mandatory Zoom webinars, then 

the legacy application will be voided.  
This requirement applies only to students from Lamar Consolidated High School, Foster 
High School, Fulshear High School, and Randle High School.  
Webinar Dates and Links:  

• Saturday, December 14, 2024: 10:00–10:30 a.m.  
Join Zoom Meeting  

• Wednesday, December 18, 2024: 10:00–10:30 a.m.  
Join Zoom Meeting  

• Thursday, December 19, 2024: 6:00–6:30 p.m.  
Join Zoom Meeting  

Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring the success of this process. We look forward to 
answering your questions and supporting your students.  
Sincerely,  
Lamar CISD Student Services Department  
 

https://lcisd.zoom.us/j/98181821692
https://lcisd.zoom.us/j/91275751403
https://lcisd.zoom.us/j/98676496979

